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Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below information with regards to travel assistance for September 2020. Please read the below to see what you do/do not need to do to ensure travel is requested for September 2020. Please note, when we use the term ‘travel assistance’ it applies to all modes of travel i.e. home to school transport, PTB’s and public bus passes.

Those who must apply/reapply by May 31st are:

· Pupils new to a school (in any year group)
· Pupils moving from Year 6 to year 7 (as it is a site change, except Sherbourne Fields)
· Pupils in Post 16 provision (age 16-18) (the annual completion of the application form is essentially them agreeing to pay the contribution charge for that academic year)
· Post 19 students (19-25)

All other students who are already in receipt of travel assistance this year, where none of the above applies to them, will continue to receive the same form of travel assistance from September and will receive a letter confirming this around July time. However, if any of these families are moving address during the summer they must inform us ASAP (on the phone number or email address at the top of this letter) and we will reassess them based on their new address (as we would do in-year anyway).

Please note – all students who are in already receipt of travel assistance & are currently in year 3, moving to year 4 will be reassessed based on last year’s application. This is the year group the mileage criteria changes (from 2 miles, to 3 miles) therefore if you currently receive travel assistance based on mileage, we will reassess your child based on their level of SEN & exceptional circumstances etc. If your child currently receives it based on SEN or exceptional circumstances, it will continue next year as normal. For those who we believe no longer meet our eligibility criteria (hopefully this is a minimal number) we will write to them informing them of this which will of course open their right to appeal.

Our window for applying is between now and 31st May. We will of course accept applications after this date, but we cannot guarantee they will be processed in time for the start of term in September.

Applications and eligibility criteria can be found at www.coventry.gov.uk/travelassistance. 

If you have any queries, please call me or email me on the details given at the top of this letter.

Yours Sincerely,
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N Bodinnar
Access Coordinator
Coventry City Council
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Postal Address:

Coventry City Council

PO BOX 15

Council House

Coventry

CV1 5RR
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